Remembr‘ance Day POpp'ZS To Make Colour and cut out the poppies and leaf. Attach the leaf

behind the first poppy, with the dots matching.

This type of poppy is usually worn 'South of the Border"
During November, poppies may be worn.

They are to remind us of all the people who
fought and died in World War I and IT
and wars since then.

On the 11th hour of the 11th day of the
11th month a treaty was signed to end
World War I.

This type of poppy is usually worn ‘North of the Border’

Colour the central circle black.

Now we call this day Remembrance Day.
The second Sunday of November is called
Remembrance Sunday. On this day there
are special ceremonies at churches and
war memorials and at 11am there is a
two-minute silence.

You can wear a poppy onh your
lapel, or you can stick lots

of them to a cardboard circle
to make a wreath.
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